
 
 

Let’s stop Hate Crime! 
National Hate Crime Awareness Week 

11 – 18 October 2014 
 

What is your school doing for National Hate Crime 
Awareness Week? 

 
What is Hate Crime Awareness Week? 
The first National Hate Crime Awareness Week was organised by Mark 
Healey in October 2012 and is now in its third year.  The aim of the week is to 
provide a focus for local authorities, their partners and local community 
groups and organisations to organise and promote a wide range of events 
with the purpose of raising public awareness of hate crime whilst promoting 
local provision for those affected by hate crime 

 
If you would like to raise pupil awareness of the week, 
learn more about resources and pledge to be a Hate 
Free Norfolk school then please do join us at this free 
event at  

 
Professional Development Centre, Norwich 

14th October 4.15 – 6 pm 
 

Further details of the week’s events and resources and how your school 
can pledge to be a Hate Free Norfolk School are on the Hate Free 
Norfolk website – www.hatefreenorfolk.com  

 
Please confirm your attendance with Carol Burgess – 
carol.burgess@norfolk.gov.uk .  Further information available 
from Rita Adair, Senior Lead Educational Psychologist – 
rita.adair@norfolk.gov.uk  

 


